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Calendar of Events 

 
Mar 4-7th: PE Field Trips  
Mar 6th:  Iftar Family Dinner  
Mar 7th:  Term 2 Learning Updates Home 
Mar 7th:  Clearbrook Family Movie Night 
Mar 12th: Love of Reading Day 
Mar 12th:  School Spirit Day (Book Character Day) 
Mar 14th: Holi Celebration 
Mar 14th:  Last Day of School Before Spring Break 
Mar 17th-28th: Spring Break 
Mar 31st:  Back to School 
 
 

  
 
Clearbrook Elementary has a Facebook page! Like our 
page “Clearbrook Elementary School” and check back 
often for updates, important reminders, school news 
and events! 
 

 
Principal’s Message 

 
I can hardly believe that term two is coming to an end.  It 
feels like Winter Break just ended and yet Spring Break is 
almost here!   
 
Students will be bringing home their second term learning 
update (report card) on Friday, March 7th.  These updates 
represent your child’s progress with the skills and concepts 
specific for their grade.  Often these skills and concepts are 
built upon the learning that took place in term one.  I would 
like to take this time to praise our students for their hard 
work and perseverance over term two.  I would also like to 
acknowledge our hard-working staff and you, the families, for 
your tireless commitment to your child’s journey in learning. 
 
Be sure to read the report over with your child and celebrate 
achievements and growth!  As well, practice goal setting by 
making plans for maintaining or improving in identified 
competency areas for the final school term. If you would like 
to discuss your child’s progress, please contact the school to 
set up at time to meet with their teacher(s). 
 
Erica Hopkins 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

2024-25 Bell Times 
8:45 am  Welcome Bell 
8:50 am  Classes Begin 
10:20-10:35 am  Recess  
12:15-1:00 pm  Lunch  
2:43 pm  Dismissal  

 



 

 
  

 
 

PE Field Trips 
 
Between March 4th and March 7th all students 
will be participating in PE field trips, organized 
by Mrs. Krause.   
 
Gr K & 1 students will be going bowling.   
 
Gr 2 & 3 students will be going skating.   
 
Gr 4 & 5 students will be going rock-climbing.   
 
Payment and permission forms are on 
www.schoolcashonline.com .   
 
Please contact your child’s classroom teacher 
for specific dates and times.   
 
Volunteers needed!  If you have a completed 
criminal record check with the Abbotsford 
School District, we would love your help on the 
field trips.  Contact your child’s classroom 
teacher for more information.  
 
A big thank you to PAC who are paying half the 
cost of each field trip, helping make activities 
more affordable for families! 

 
 

 
 
Parent Advisory Committee 
All parents at Clearbrook Elementary are PAC 
parents!  Clearbrook Elementary has a hard-
working PAC that provides many wonderful 
opportunities, events and experiences for all 
students. New to PAC and PAC meetings? Come 
and see what it is all about!  
 

Next PAC Meeting: April 
Monday, April 14th @ 8:50 am in the 
Multipurpose Room 
 

Contact Us 
Our PAC can be reached at: 
clearbrookelementaryPAC@gmail.com 
 
Our PAC has a Facebook page: 
“Ecole Clearbrook Elementary PAC” 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Celebrating Holi 

Holi, also known as a “festival of colours”, is 
a South Asian holiday to celebrate Spring, 
love and new life.   We will be celebrating 
Holi for the first time as a school on Friday, 
March 14th.  We will be celebrating with a 
colour party outside in the afternoon!  
More information and permission forms for 
participation to come.   

 

 
Love of Reading Day 

 
School Spirit Day (Book Character Day) 
On Wednesday, March 12th Clearbrook is 
celebrating the Love of Reading with special 
reading events throughout the day.  To show 
your School Spirit, dress up as your favourite 
character from a book on Friday.  Where’s 
Waldo? Pete the Cat? Harry Potter? Princesses 
or Super Heroes?  There is a book for 
everything!  Participants will be entered into a 
class draw to win a new book.   
 
Book Swap 
On Wednesday, March 12th we are holding a 
free Book Swap for our students to promote the 
joy of reading at home!  This is a great 
opportunity for parents to do a little spring 
cleaning.  We are looking for children’s book 
donations to set up a book “store” for students 
to “shop” and take home a new-to-them book 
that they can keep.  We are collecting children’s 
book donations now until March 11th.  Please 
bring your book donations to the table outside 
our main office.  Thank you for supporting our 
love of reading! 
 
 

 

Family Move Night 
On Friday, March 7th Clearbrook is holding a 
free Family Movie Night in our school 
gym.  Gym doors will open at 5:30 pm.  The 
movie will begin at 6:00 pm.  We will be 
watching “Moana 2”!  There will be a cash 
concession selling snacks and drinks.  Please 
note children must be with an adult.  Adults 
MUST stay and supervise their child(ren) 
during the movie.    

 



 

  

Celebrating Carnaval de Quebec 
This past February we celebrated the French-Canadian winter festival, Carnaval de Quebec, with a 
week’s worth of activities such as hot chocolate & croissants, marshmallow roasting, performances 

from our French Immersion classes and a poutine food truck! 
 

   
 

  
 

     
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 
 


